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The APD's attached will not be listed as new
locations, as they were first permitted to drill
in March 1981.

MMS rescinded the applications in October, 1982,
but we knew they were being resubmitted and didn't
report the abandonments. The same API number has
been recorded on each copy as it was given in
March 1981.

If you have any questions please call.
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